Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT FOR RFP-16-003 KIRK MEMORIAL AUDITORIUM UPGRADE

The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind (FSDB) requests qualifications from Stage and Theater Lighting, Sound, and Rigging Contractors. The firm(s) selected under this contract will be responsible for FSDB Stage, Theater, and Auditorium Upgrade Projects in which estimated costs of projects under the contract will not exceed $195,000.00. Multiple contracts will be awarded for a period one (1) year. Selection of finalists will be made on the basis of qualifications in accordance with the Competitive Solicitation Document (RFP-16-003). Firm(s) must be properly licensed in the State of Florida at the time of submittal.

RESPONSE DUE DATE: March 21, 2016, no later than 9:45 a.m.

INSTRUCTIONS FOR SUBMITTAL: Firms interested in being considered for this project should access http://www.fsdb.k12.fl.us/index.php/services/competitive-solicitations/ and then click on RFP-16-003 KIRK MEMORIAL AUDITORIUM UPGRADE
